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ANSI Executive Standards Council (ExSC) Statement:  
Scopes of Applicants and Accredited Standards Developers  

 
 
 

Initial scope statements are reviewed by the ANSI ExSC for the purposes of determining 
general alignment with the ANSI Essential Requirements 
(www.ansi.org/essentialrequirements).  After an initial accreditation decision has been made, 
subsequent revisions to scope statements are generally not reviewed or approved by the 
ExSC, except in extraordinary circumstances, such as where a revised scope fundamentally 
and inappropriately changes the original scope statement in a manner that would likely 
violate the ANSI Essential Requirements. Generally, however, revised scopes are 
informational and can be used, for example, to avoid conflict and unnecessary duplication 
among proposed and approved American National Standards.  
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